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From: William Gourlay
To: Historic District Commission (Staff)
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Public comment on HDC2025-00069
Date: Monday, March 24, 2025 10:18:25 PM


Regarding the proposed work at 1090 Vinewood to be reviewed at the meeting on 3-25-2025:


As the owner of the home at 1162 Vinewood, a few houses north of the residence in question, I am in full
support of the project as revised by 4545 Architecture on March 31, 2025.


Sincerely,
William Gourlay
property owner 
1162 Vinewood
313-820-7925
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